October 23, 2017

Mr. Anthony Perez Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee 809 N. Broadway P.O. Box 324 Milwaukee, WI 53201

Dear Tony,

We appreciate the Housing Authority's sponsorship of the Adult Learning Center's 2017 Book Sale at a level of \$250.00. The Authority's contribution will help sustain the valuable programming provided by the ACL, as the organization works to address the educational needs of vulnerable adults living in Milwaukee's central city.

The ALC and the Milwaukee TechForce Training Center value the collaborative relationship we have with the Housing Authority of the City of Milwaukee. Together, we are stronger in helping to provide opportunities for success today and in the years to come for those living in our city.

Sincerely,

Herb Hayden Executive Director